
 

Park Island CID Update July 2023 

We are pleased to announce that the Park Island CID came into being on the 1st July 2023, along with 
three other CIDs (Clifton, Upper Kenilworth, and Pinelands), making a total of 51 CIDs in Cape Town.  

The PICID Steering Committee has embarked on the actions to make the CID operational by 1 July, 
with a focus on 2 priority projects for June  

• Security/Public Safety: A Request for Quotation based on the business plan has been 
prepared. We expect to appoint a security service provider by the end of June. 

• Management and Operations: The administrative process of setting up the CID begins with 
registering a Non-profit Company (NPC), Park Island CID. The NPC is then registered with 
SARS and the City’s eServices portal as a supplier.  

PICID is simply the natural progression of our 20-year-old Park Island Guarding to newer 
technologies, an alternate, more robust, form of funding with better governance and more 
transparency. There are several guarding groups in the Marina, all with relationships with the 
MDGA, and PICID is no different. 

Thank you for your support, financial and otherwise, of Park Island Guarding and its transition to 
PICID. We will keep you informed as we make PICID operational. 

Park Island CID Steering Committee. 

 


